
 

 

R.E: Lunches September 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
We would like to inform you of an upcoming change to our lunch pricing, effective from September 
2025. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Please note that all lunches must be added as a credit onto your child’s Arbor account before they 
receive a school meal.   
 
We appreciate your continued support and understanding. 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Saltergate administration team 
 

  Lunches per day Lunches per week 

Discover Learning £2.95 £14.75 

Juniors £2.95 £14.75 


